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PROVIDERALERT 

 
To:  AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Providers 
 
Date:   December 10, 2018 

Subject:  Reminder:  We are Transitioning from Fax to Email Notifications! 

 
 

Summary:  This is a reminder of the notice regarding AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana’s transition 
from fax to email notifications effective January 1, 2019, that was included in the Fall/Winter 
Provider Post recently published on our website. 

 
 

You have spoken and we listened! Effective January 1, 2019, AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana will 
begin sending important health plan news and information relevant to our provider community 
via email.  
 
To help ensure that you are receiving all provider notices, please register for our free email 
service, Network News. Your information will be kept confidential. Everyone in your office is 
encouraged to register. It is easy! 
 

 Simply complete the Network News email registration form found on our website at 
www.amerihealthcaritasla.com > Providers > Newsletters and Updates > Sign up for 
email alerts, 

 Click submit, and 

 Watch for a confirmation email. It is that simple! Sign up today! 
 
 
Questions:  
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the care of our members. If you 
have questions about this communication, please contact AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana’s 
Provider Services department at 1-888-922-0007 or your Provider Network Management 
Account Executive. 
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